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Mr. Kenneth M. Hankins
300 Headlee Building
Odessa, Texas 79760

Dear Mr. Hankins:

On April 19, 1974, I discussed with vou (by telephone) the lack of
information pertaining to your Virginia Branch Well No. 1 in
Guadalupe County, New Mexico. On May 1, 1974, you sent this office
a letter which states the well has been temporarily abandoned. 1In
a reply to that letter, I sent you a copy of the 0il Conservation
Commission regulations concerning temporarily abandoned wells and
wells which are to be converted for fresh water supply. Forms to
 be used for such conversions were also sent you.

To date this office has receivad no reply. According to our files,
total depth of 1240' was reached on February 3, 1967, and the well
temporarily abandoned. Your Form C-105, signed by Donna Holles, is
dated June 13, 1973. A scouting service report gives your comple~
tion date as July 29, 1968. We have not yet received the Form C-103
required by Rule 202 (b). TFrom this it is apparent that some action
must be taken to attain compliance with Commission regulations.

Kindly £ill out and submit the necessary forms for the above named
well prior to January 15, 1975, to avoid legal action.

Yours truly,

CARL ULVOG, Senior Geologist
District IV Supervisor

CU/og -
cc: Mr. W. F. Carr, General Counsel Efr
0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



